To Whom It May Concern

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Conlon Exteriors. As Board President of
the Homeowner’s Association for The Villas at West Hills, a 68 home private community located
in Melville, New York, I can attest to the quality craftsmanship and overall experience with
Conlon Exteriors.

The Homeowner’s Association has used Conlon Exteriors’ services on a number of occasions,
and has found their work to be efficient, effective and of great quality. An example of the
aforementioned was a large scale roofing, siding, gutter and skylight replacement project which
commenced in early 2011 and completed in February of 2012. Although the project was large
and complex, we established the scope of the work required, a time frame and budget. Jim
Conlon and his crew completed the work on time, and within budget, and we are delighted with
the results.

I have no hesitation in recommending the services of Conlon Exteriors, and the Association will
certainly be calling on them again as the need arises. Please feel free to contact me regarding this
recommendation if required.
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Adam-Greene

Board President

Villas at West Hills, Melville NY



